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Important Notice 
Fixed Income Clearing Corporation - GOV 
 

 

GOV #: GOV1118-21 

Date: June 18, 2021 

To: Government Securities Division Members 

Category: Service Update 

Subject: Real Time Trade Matching Web Application Modernization Initiative Go Live 

As previously announced, the Fixed Income Clearing Corporation (“FICC”) modernized its 
Real-Time Trade Matching (“RTTM®”) web applications for the Government Securities Division 
(“GSD”) and the Mortgage Backed Securities Division (“MBSD”). This modernization effort 
moved GSD RTTM, MBSD RTTM and RTTM Report Center to DTCC Portal creating one 
central location for Members to access their DTCC products. The initiative also created a 
single sign on for GSD Members by combining DVP and GCF into a single GSD RTTM. 

FICC is now ready to make these applications available to Members in the production 
environment on Monday, June 28, 2021. In preparation, the required production access for 
Super Access Coordinators will be made available on June 21, 2021.This will give Members 
the opportunity to provision their users with the appropriate access to the FICC RTTM 
products.  

Additionally, the legacy RTTM Web application will run in parallel with DTCC Portal until 
Friday, August 20, 2021 giving members ample time to complete the process of provisioning 
their users and become familiar with navigating the new application. After August 20, 2021, 
the legacy RTTM Web application will not be accessible by Members.   

Next Steps: 

Super Access Coordinators will receive an email correspondence announcing changes were 
made to your CRS profile in production. This email is the same correspondence that was 
received when the Access Coordinator profiles were loaded to PSE.  If you need any 
assistance with this please contact our Global Entitlements team (entitlements@dtcc.com)  

Also, Member’s Super Access Coordinators have already been provisioned access to the new 
FICC RTTM products in the PSE environment. Now, the Super Access Coordinator will need 
to provision those users with Production access. 

Members should have completed the connectivity test to the new URLs for accessing the new 
RTTM Web application. Those members who have not completed this effort will need to work 
with FICC Integration to do so. The FICC Integration team can be contacted via email 
(FICCintegration@dtcc.com). 
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As mentioned in previous Important Notices, learning materials are currently available on 
DTCC Learning to help Members familiarize themselves with the new RTTM application. 
Please click here to access DTCC Learning. 

https://dtcclearning.com/

